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OHCA PRN 2014-03  
 
March 24, 2014 
 
ESRD Providers 
 
This letter is to update you on the annual rate update for ESRD services provided 
to SoonerCare members.   
  
OHCA has updated ESRD PPS rates effective July 1, 2013 and recycled all ESRD 
claims with dates of service on July 1, 2013 or later. The adjustments to previous 
claims payments will be on the March 26, 2014 remit. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please phone Kelly 
Taylor at (405) 522-7108 or email at Kelly.Taylor@okhca.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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